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MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN 017-24 
 

Aids to Navigation New River Inlet 
 Sneads Ferry, NC 

 
  May 21, 2024 

 
Mariners are advised that certain New River Inlet aids to navigation have been 
temporarily disestablished and will be reestablished post dredging operations. The U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers plan to dredge the New River Inlet during the summer of 
2024. Mariners choosing to transit New River Inlet do so at their own risk and should 
exercise extreme caution. 
 
NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 1 
(LLNR 29655) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 2 
(LLNR 29660) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 3 
(LLNR 29665) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 4 
(LLNR 29670) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 4A 
(LLNR 29672) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 6 
(LLNR 29680) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 8 
(LLNR 29700) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 9 
(LLNR 29710) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 9A 
(LLNR 29712) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

NEW RIVER INLET LIGHTED BUOY 10 
(LLNR 29720) 

Temporarily Disestablished 

 
If you have questions, please email the Sector North Carolina Waterways Management 
Division at ncmarineevents@uscg.mil or contact the Sector North Carolina Command 
Center at (910) 343-3882. 
 
 
 

A. M. Jordan 
Lieutenant Commander, U. S. Coast Guard 
Acting Chief of Prevention 
Sector North Carolina 
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